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London Mathematical Society 
Girls in Mathematics Days 

 

Guidelines for prospective organisers 
 
Please refer to these guidelines prior to completion of the application form. 
 
The application form should be returned to womenanddiversity@lms.ac.uk. 
 
The LMS Committee for Women and Diversity in Mathematics supports two Girls in Mathematics events 
each academic year in the UK, which should be aimed at encouraging school-age girls (up to and including 
A-level or equivalent). The maximum grant per organiser is £500.  
 
Guidelines for events are as follows: 
 

1. At least one organiser should be an LMS member, or the application should be supported by an 
LMS member. 
 

2. The event should be aimed at schoolgirls, up to and including A-level or equivalent, and have 
mathematics as a main focus. 
 

3. No institution may receive funding for such events more than twice in a five-year period.  
Preference will be given to institutions which have not previously run such events. 
 

4. Support from the LMS must be mentioned in publicity and LMS branding must be included in all 
publicity materials for events. 
 

5. A report on the event should be written for the LMS Newsletter. 
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